
Our Home Learning In 
Nursery - Week 8

Let’s take a look and share what we have all been learning this week.



This week was World Book Day.  We shared the story ‘Aliens in 
Underpants, Save the World’  We designed and made our own 

dens where we shared stories with our cuddly toys.  Let’s take a 
look at our wonderful dens. 

Expressive Arts and Design 



Yaqub made 
his den out of 
blankets!



Ayah made a 
pink den and 
then had a 
tea party 
inside! 



Understanding the World
This week is the first week of Spring.  We 
went on a walk to look for signs of Spring, 

here is what we found.



Yaqub found 
lots of signs of 
Spring and he 

is even 
growing his 

own 
vegetables! 



Ayaan found 
flowers 

beginning to 
grow on his 

walk! 



Let’s take a lock at all the other wonderful 
thing we have been doing this week! 

Ayesha has 
been 
practising her 
name!



Ayah made  
a necklace 

and a snake 
using pasta 

and pipe 
cleaners!



Well our last week of home learning has come to an 
end. I would like to say that you are all amazing and 
make me so proud everyday. Have a lovely weekend 

and I am looking forward to seeing you all back at 
school on Monday!


